
Importance:  HIGH 

 

From: Alicia Martini  

Sent: December 2, 2020 10:29 AM 

Subject: PAC lunch days 

 

OK, Final word… 

There WILL be lunch this Friday it WILL be SUBWAY DAY instead of PIZZA DAY. We 

switched the dates so December 18th will now be Pizza Day instead and this 

Friday will be Subway Day. 

 

 

 
 

 


